Over forty participants including administrators, Foundations leadership mentors, partners from RFA and PLN attended our first PAHSCI Administrators' Retreat on November 1-2 at The Penn Stater in State College, PA. Diane Brown and Pierre Duplessis from RFA presented data from the first year of the Initiative. Our special presenter was Dr. Tim Lucas, a Professor of Practice from Lehigh University, who shared his incredible insights and several useful tools for schools. Our Wednesday night event was aMAZing as we became "risk-takers" and tested our memories on the electric maze. Thursday was filled with thought-provoking discussions and numerous ways to successfully implement a systems approach to schools. The Foundations leadership mentors and the administrators plan to engage in a continuing conversation about these systems and will facilitate study groups around Tim's book, Schools That Learn. Top of Page

{moscomment}